
  ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 

Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. Martins Aloga      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

 

Fr Martins: Wed, Fri in 

Bay, Tues, Thur, Sat, Sun 

in Moruya. 

 

 

Fr Dom:  Tue, Thu Sat, 

Sun  in Bay Wed, Fri   in 

Moruya. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock,  

Mary Henderson, Leanna 

Corbin, Michelle Blake, Yettie 

deGraaf, James Lee, Denis Johnson, 

Michael Garrety,  Betty O’Neill,  

Dianne Hantas , Evelyn Freiburger , 

Frank Byrne,  Zora  

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who have 

departed this life   

Peter Baird, Gizella Bowmaker, 

Nick Capolupo, Robert  

Burtenshaw,  Margaret Kempton, 

Phil Dryden, Irene Post, Brian  

Fitzroy & Norma Jean Sheddon 

 THIS WEEK: 30th Jan-4th Feb 
 

Tuesday  30  9am Mass in Church
         

Wednesday 31        9am  Mass  
      

Thursday   1         9am  Mass  
      

Friday 2           9.15am Mass 

    5.30pm Adoration  
   

Saturday 3  9am Mass  

    6pm  Vigil Mass  

Sunday  4  9am Mass  
 
Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every first  

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 

Reconciliation every Saturday  5pm 
 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 3/4 February 

Church Cleaning:  29 Jan-2 Feb:  

Margaret de Smet and Jenny Maher  

Welcome:  

6pm:  David Ebejer 

9am   Colleen Connell 
Readers 

6pm: J O’Sullivan, K O’Sullivan, P Billington 

9am : Mick & Chris Lowe, Bernie Basevi 
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:   Henrietta Blake, Graeme Maynard, Ma-

rie Weatherall, Margaret Bridges, Sr Carmel, 

Alan Rogers 

9am :  Colleen Connell, Carol Schor, Liz Butt, 

Vince Burns, Carolyn Burns, Maria Trojkovic  
Computer screen   

6pm :  Mary O’Neill 

9am :  Tony Priest 

Morning Tea:   Tara Cashman 

Kids Liturgy :  Holidays  
 

 

We welcome into our 
faith community 
this weekend newly 
baptized Georgia 
Nugent and Polly 
Blacka 

We do not really need to be reminded, as the first 

reading does, that we have Jesus who is the 

prophet with words placed in his mouth by the 

true, living God. But there are those people who 

come to Mass on Sundays and then there are 

those who come to Mass at every opportunity. 

Mindful of Jesus’ living presence, if Jesus walked 

into Church during Mass when would you leave?  

Fr Dominic 
 

Parish Finances: Direct Debt Details:    
1st Collection ( pr iests of the Archdiocese )  
BSB 062786  
ACC  NO    0029248 
Reference: Bbay Surname 
2nd Collection ( par ish )  BSB 062786   
ACC  NO    00012939 

 

CONCERNED CATHOLICS  OF THE 

CANBERRA-GOULBURN 

ARCHDIOCESE 

Parishioners, clergy and friends are invited to 

the 3rd public forum of Concerned Catholics of 

Canberra & Goulburn on  

THURSDAY MARCH 22 7PM FOR 7.30PM  

AT THE AUSTRALIAN CENTRE FOR 

CHRISTIANITY & CULTURE, BARTON. 

ACT. 

FRANCIS SULLIVAN,  

CEO of the Truth, Justice & Healing Council, 

will provide an analysis of the final report of 

the Royal Commission. 

For further information see flyers in the 

Church Foyer. 

Coming events 

 1st February, Parish Pastoral Council meets 
5pm in Parish Meeting Room New Parishioners 

If you are a new parishioner, please take the time to fill in a blue form.  
We would love to welcome you into our parish You can pick up a form  

from the piety shop.  

Novena Prayer for LEVI WHEELER 

Commencing on:     25th January, 2018 

Concluding on:   2nd February, 2018 

Ever generous God,  you inspired Saint Mary MacKillop  

to live her life faithful to the Gospel of Jesus Christ,  and to be  

onstant in bringing hope and encouragement  to those who were  

disheartened, lonely, sick or needy.  With confidence  in Your  

generous providence we join with Saint Mary MacKillop  and ask 

that You grant our request for   

Levi 

May our faith and hope be fired afresh by the Holy Spirit so that we 

too, like Mary MacKillop, may live with courage, 

trust and openness.   Ever generous God hear our prayer. 

We ask this through Jesus Christ,. Amen. 

(Levi is the grandson of John & Ann Wakelin.   

John was a member of the  Parish Finance Committee  

and also built “The Glen”) 

 

Welcome back to the School communities as they 
return refreshed by their holidays for the 2018 

School Year. 


